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Alhamdulillah! We are already in the 8th year of successful publication of Journal of Enam Medical 
College and the journal is indexed in more than a dozen indexing databases. We share this success with 
the contributors, reviewers and faculties and authority of the college without whose active and sincere 
cooperation it would not have been possible to publish the journal regularly and timely. 

The flow of paper submission for publication in the Journal of Enam Medical College continues to be 
very good. Papers are flowing from both home and abroad. This has been because of the quality of the 
journal and regular and timely publication.

Participation in the national and international conferences and workshops promotes exchange of ideas 
among professionals. During the last four months period a good number of teachers of Enam Medical 
College participated in scientific conferences and workshops abroad and many of them presented 
papers. Their participation in these conferences and workshops greatly acquainted Enam Medical 
College among the professionals attending these conferences. We congratulate all of them.

With all the best wishes.

 Prof. Md. Aminul Haque Khan
Editor-in-Chief


